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Dear Ms. Norris
 
Thank you for notifying us about this plan. We would very much like to participate in the procedure
going forward.
 
I apologise for the late response and will endeavour to meet the deadline 16 March 2022.

Venlig hilsen

Jonas Fardrup Hennecke
Biolog |  Landskab og Skov

Til: Sif Zimmermann 
Fra: Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal (ImminghamEasternRoRoTerminal@planninginspectorate.gov.uk)
Titel: TR030007 IERT - transboundary notification procedure
Sendt: 02-02-2022 10:41

Dear Ms. Zimmermann
 
Please see attached correspondence on the proposed Immingham Eastern RoRo
Terminal.
 
Please note the deadline for any response is on 16 March 2022.
 
With kind regards
Katie
 
Katie Norris
She/her
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